
 

 

 
 
10 February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome to a new year of music-making at St Margaret’s! We are very much looking forward to providing 
numerous performances to the school community throughout the year. 
 
On Saturday 22 February, the Music Department will be holding a morning rehearsal for students 
involved in Stradivari Strings and the Jackson Wind Ensemble. The focus of the rehearsal is two-fold; it will be an 
opportunity for students to spend time rehearsing new repertoire in the lead up to Open Day, and it will 
also allow students to further build friendships with others in the Music Program. 
 
We understand that Mary Poppins rehearsals will also be occurring during the morning. For students who are 
involved in both, conductors will negotiate times with musical staff to enable students to attend part of the 
ensemble rehearsal morning. 
 
To confirm, details for the day are as follows: 
 

Date:   Saturday 22 February 
Time:   9:00am – 12:30pm 
Dress:   Free dress 
Equipment: Instrument, sheet music, pencil and eraser 
Food:  Bring morning tea, water bottle 
Venue:  Eton Hall (Stradivari Strings) 
 Sister Helen Orchestra Room (Jackson Wind Ensemble) 

 
We look forward to the Saturday morning rehearsal being both fun and productive! 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Brad King 
Head of Performance 


